
PROVIDER ALERT

SYSTEMS AVAILABILITY – 12/20/2018

DECEMBER 20, 2018

The following system(s) will be unavailable on Thursday, December 20th during the
timelines listed below for scheduled system maintenance or updates.

ProviderConnect  - 9:00PM - 10:00PM EST           
             
QUESTIONS: If you have any questions or concerns regarding this communication,
please contact the Beacon Service Desk at 1-800-947-4108

 

Provider Alerts can be viewed online by clicking on the following link:
http://maryland.beaconhealthoptions.com/provider/prv_alerts.html.

Provider Alerts typically published to the website within 10 business days.
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